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Memorandum
TO: Montgomery County Planning Board
FROM: Bill Mooney, Acting Deputy Director

SUBJECT: Development Review Fees

After some consideration of this issue, we have concluded that we should defer
the discussion of fees until at least January 5" and have so noted on the agenda.
The fees should be related to the supplemental appropriation and therefore
should not presume that the Counsel will approve the appropriation. Therefore,
we are going to recast the fees in a discussion for the 5"in a way that presents
the option to increase based on the supplemental action by the Counsel. The
fees would not be effective until after the supplemental is approved.



	
	


